June 25, 2018

St. Paul County Council:

The Boscombe Community Centre Association has applied to connect to the Ashmont/Mallaig water
system. As we are located on county owned property we are requesting that Council consider sharing
the cost of installation. A cistern is already installed and functioning.

Please contact me at 780 227 2155 if you require further information.

Thank you for considering this matter,

TR

Leanne Betts, Treasurer

Boscombe Community Centre Association



